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On October 2, 2018, the Entertainment, Media & Communications Law Section held a 
joint event with the Technology & Intellectual Property Law Section entitled “Research 
and Rights Clearance”. The featured speaker at the event was Elizabeth Klinck, who 
gave a captivating presentation on the work that she does as a rights clearance 
specialist in the film industry. The event was well-attended and well received. Earlier 
this year, on February 21, 2019, members of the Section met with the Executive of the 
Robson Hall Sports & Entertainment Law Group, to discuss career opportunities in the 
fields of sports and entertainment law. Our Section looks forward to more events in the 
upcoming year and welcomes input from Section members.  
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